
 

 

 

 

BDPH 10/2019 

 
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The following is a company announcement issued by Best Deal Properties Holding P.L.C. (C 88974) 

(hereinafter the “Company”) pursuant to the listing rules of the Listing Authority (the “Listing Rules”) 

and rules issued by the MSE regulating the Prospects MTF market (the “Prospects Rules”) 

 

QUOTE 

 

The Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to meet on Wednesday, 18 December 2019, to inter 

alia consider and, if deemed appropriate, approve the Company’s Financial Sustainability Forecasts for 

the twelve-month period ending 31 December 2020.  

 

UNQUOTE  

 

By order of the Board. 

 

 

 

 

Dr Roderick Zammit Pace 

Company Secretary  

 

17 December 2019  

 

 

 

 

 


